REDISTRICTING: What You Can Do

Believe your eyes, not your ears

Remember Florida's obviously gerrymandered 5th District in 2012. Politicians said the district boundaries were drawn to ensure a minority candidate could win. But the district was packed with more minorities than were needed, and when the district was redrawn three minority candidates were elected.

Pay Attention

- Follow the news
- Sign up for alerts on redistricting

NOTE: You may have to scroll down to find the newsletter on some of these sites

https://www.lwv.org/peoplepoweredfairmaps

https://www.brennancenter.org/get-involved/get-informed

https://www.allontheline.org/about

Contact your elected officials

Contact information for Florida Officials is on Florida's official website:

https://www.stateofflorida.com/elected-officials/

• Sign the Common Cause petition

https://actionnetwork.org/petitions/no-gerrymandering-in-2021/?source=email

Write Letters

Write letters to the editor of local newspapers; write to national newspapers. Write Op Eds to traditional print publications; write to electronic newspapers. Send emails to your friends and family. Post on your favorite social network. Just be sure to alert others to your concern for fairness.

Join with Others

- Join the League of Women Voters!
- Choose from a long list of Reform Advocacy Groups listed on the Fight Gerrymandering website

https://reclaimtheamericandream.org/organizations-gerrymander/

Recommend a Map

https://www.floridaredistricting.gov

